
 

'Chalo India, Let's Work from Home' 
 

 
I would like to inform you all that Internshala's initiative 'Chalo India, Let's Work from 
Home' is live on the Internshala website. Under this initiative, Internshala is offering over 
12000  work from home internship opportunitìes for all the students of Sir Chhotu Ram 
Institute of Engineering and Technology Meerut  so that they can do an internship while 
practicing social distancing, and stay safe during this COVID-19 pandemic. All students 
can visit here to apply now - https://internshala.com/i/VI-1146 
 
 
NOTE   --  It is for all students from 1st to final year.   

Last date of registration is 19th April. 
 


